
 

 

March 24, 2023 

 
The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515 

 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the State College Next Era PSU: Pedestrian Safety and Universal 

Accessibility Project in Fiscal Year 2024. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is State College Borough, located at 243 S. Allen 

Street, State College, Pennsylvania, 16801. 

 

The funding for this project will be used to advance the Allen Street Project (Project) component 

of the Next ERA PSU: Pedestrian Safety and Universal Accessibility Initiative in State College 

Borough, home to the Pennsylvania State University. The Project represents critical investments 

in multimodal safety and accessibility improvements for pedestrians and cyclists in Downtown 

State College. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

   
 

Glenn “GT” Thompson 

      Member of Congress 


